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Noted Increases in Overdoses and Unsupported Withdrawals Being Felt in 
Communities across the North

Community Name – The Mental Health and Addictions sector is feeling the impact COVID-19 is having on patients and clients. Higher acuity levels within hospitals and noted increases in overdoses and unsupported withdrawal is being reported in many local communities across the north. 

“Mental health and substance use challenges continue to test our health care system and we are seeing these pressures worsen as the pandemic evolves,” explains (insert spokesperson and title). “Business and border closures, as well as social changes are contributing to decreased access to alcohol and disruptions in the drug supply.” 

In addition, reduced access to harm reduction supplies in some areas and misinformation related to access to services and treatment during COVID-19 only compounds the issue. “Every 10 hours in Ontario, someone dies of an overdose,” explains (insert spokesperson and title). “This clearly tells us that more needs to be done to combat the effects COVID-19 has had on the mental health and addictions sector. Now more than ever, people who use drugs are encouraged not to use alone and to have Naloxone on hand regardless of the substances used.”

A task team, comprised of health care representatives from across the north, is focused on safer substance use and has developed a northern toolkit to get information and resources out to those who may be struggling with substance use. Included in the toolkit are templates for posters and social media ads that can be tailored specifically to each community.

Any service providers interested in a copy of the toolkit are encouraged to reach out to mhanorth@hsnsudbury.ca
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